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Subject: Greater Taree LEP- Planning proposal - Rezoning 
Attachments: Minute - 27 January 2016 - Planning Proposal for Lot 612 DP 1160096 Blackhead 
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11 1I I 
Good afternoon, 

We have received a planning proposal for an amendment to the Greater Taree Local Environmental Plan 2010. This 

proposal aims to rezone land adjacent to the Tallwoods Village and is a logical extension to the existing village. 

Council considered the planning proposal at its meeting of 27 January 2016 and resolved to proceed with the 
proposal. We are now submitting the proposal to the Department for a Gateway Determination. 

Attached is a copy of the minute from the Council's January Ordinary Meeting and here is the link to the Planning 
proposal. 

I will be Council's point of contact for this proposal, and should you require further information please contact 
myself on the details below. 

Regards, 

Angela. 

Angela Tinlin 
Assistant Strategic Planner I Planning and Environmental Services 

t :  02 6592 5302 

e: angela.tinlinPgtcc.nsw.gov.au w: www.gtcc.nsw.gov.au 

Grea te r  Taree 
C i t y  Council 

NSW 00VVNMENT 

Department of Pi•e. 
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Received 

Newcastle Office 
Hunter Region 
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